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Jenuary 31, 1953

AIR MAIL

Hon, Ted Baker
¢/o Rex Denison
rast Glseler, Montana

Dear Teds

Your recent letter hes reached me and it was good
to hesr from you again after having seen you at the Scout
Cemetery last Memorial Day.

neletive 1o our desire to determine the status
of your two daughters on the rolls at Fort Berthold, inase
mach 25 they had boen enrolled at the Blackfeet Reservation
when they were born, 7 shall be glsd to lock into this matier
iff you will furnish me with your daughters' names and it may
elso be helpful to have Mrs, Baker's name as it was carried
on the records st the Blackffet Reservation. I shall be
rlad to lock over any corrsupondence you may have in the
matbor, a5 it may be helpful in identifying their case, and
will look forward to hearing from you fwrther.

With kind regards, and hoping you are well and
happy, 1 am

Sincerely,
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